Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 Submission No 685

Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 5:15 PM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
Prevention Committee

Subject: Re changes to proposed abortion laws

To Whom It May Concern,

I am making this submission on behalf of the silent unborn.

| would plead on behalf of the countless unborn who would be clinically eliminated under this proposed legislation
change. How can a progressive, enlightened society even contemplate something as barbaric as removing from the
criminal code the aborting of little innocent babies.

When a civilisation no longer cares for the lives of the most vulnerable, we can no longer consider ourselves
civilised!

| petition you to reject any change to the current law. The length of time this law has been in place is
inconsequential. Murder is still murder and death is still death!!

Thanking you for your thoughtful consideration,

Francis Shanahan





